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NVSHP PUBLICATIONS

Nevada Society of Health-System Pharmacists

Call for Research Manuscripts

-NVSHP Board of Directors

NVSHP is dedicated to our members and would like to
create an opportunity to showcase your hard work!

The Board of Directors are excited to announce our new
publication service! This service will be open annually for
our pharmacists, residents, students, and technician
members to submit manuscripts for publication on the
NVSHP website and Newsletter. This is an exciting
opportunity for students and residents to highlight their
research projects within our community.

Timeline:

¢ April1,2022—Window for initial submission begins

¢ July 15, 2022—Window for initial submission closes

¢ Aug 15, 2022—Window for final submission closes

+ Fall 2022—NVSHP publishes all accepted manuscripts
Process:

Submission will require:

+ Manuscript using NVSHP template

+ Relevant addendums/appendices

+ Waiver/attestation form with professional biography of
author (4-6 sentences)

+ Professional photo of author
+ NVSHP membership is required

Use NVSHP template to prepare your manuscript. Small
deviations may be allowed at the discretion of the Board of
Directors. If there is any copyrighted material, please
include documentation of permissions granted.
Manuscripts will be considered for publication based on if
the project was completed in the past 3 years.

Email your packet for submission to nvshp@nvshp.org
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